
Queen Creek Elementary  

4th Grade 

2014-2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to Fourth Grade!  I am looking forward to a year of learning experiences, 

discovery, and growth. Throughout the year, your child will be reading a wide variety 

of literature, writing and creating his or her own books, and participating in many 

learning projects. For this purpose, I ask that your child bring the following items on 

the first day of school: 

 

2 dozen #2 pencils (Ticonderoga are the longest lasting, thanks) 

1 package of pencil top erasers 

4 glue sticks 

24-count box of crayons 

1 box of colored pencils 

Scissors 

2 boxes of Kleenex 

1 ream of copy paper 

100 sheets of wide-ruled lined paper 

Dry erase markers 

Optional Supply List: 

Plastic Ziploc bags—large and small  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support.  I look forward to meeting and working 

with you and your child this upcoming school year. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

The QCE 4th Grade Team 


